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Debbie, 

I have come up with the following names … (in order of preference) 

Brian Cooper … Current Chair of the NSW Dam Safety Committee – but comes from a dam background 
with a very good knowledge of Wivenhoe and flood operations. 

 

 

Jeff Gleeson from the Hunter Water Consultancy. 

 

 

 

  

Ian Landon-Jones from the Sydney Catchment Authority – he might have to nominate someone who is 
responsible for the operations of Warragamba Dam 

 

 

  

John Decataldo from the State Water 

 

 

 

Peter Borrows has rung me in the last couple of minutes and discussed this. I recommend that whoever is 
engaged keep well clear of the flood operations centre as they could interfere with their urgent and highly 
complex work. If necessary, I will be available to fully brief whoever is engaged on the details of what is



contained in the Manual, how it is operated etc.

Peter Allen 

Director Dam Safety (Water Supply) 

Office of the Water Supply Regulator 
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